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Dear Dartmouth Staff, Families, and Community, 

It is with great excitement that I have the privilege to join the wonderful community of Dartmouth Elementary as your 

new principal. I am a proud product of RISD, graduating from Springridge, Liberty and Berkner. How exciting to come 

serve a school in Ram Nation!  

I believe that all children can grow and learn, and our charge as educators is to guide each and every child to achieve his 

or her full potential. With the partnership of the committed staff, families and community at Dartmouth, together we 

can continue to grow our students. I am honored to join a staff and community with a strong reputation for their 

involvement and commitment to children. 

For the past two years, I have been the assistant principal here in RISD at Merriman Park Elementary. Prior to that, I 

served as an administrator in both Fayetteville, Arkansas and Lewisville ISD. I began my career down the street as a 4th 

grade teacher at O. Henry Elementary. I am a proud Baylor Alum, where I studied Early Childhood Education. I received 

my Masters in Administration from Texas Woman’s University. I believe that the education I received as a student in 

RISD prepared me for my successful college and professional career.  

My life outside of school consists of spending time with my family. My husband Brandon is also a product of our great 

district, graduating from Lake Highlands. When we recently had the opportunity to move our family back in Dallas, we 

knew we were committed to living in RISD. We are excited for our oldest son, Noah, to begin kindergarten this fall. My 

daughter, Mattie Mae, just turned 6 months old and keeps us on our toes!  

I am honored with the opportunity to lead Dartmouth Elementary.  Together, we will continue to instill a desire for 

learning that will enable all students to be responsible, successful and respectful members of our changing society.  One 

of my favorite parts of being an administrator is building relationships with students, staff, and families.  

I welcome your feedback and suggestions, and look forward to working with each of you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stacey Marx 

Principal 

stacey.marx@risd.org 

 

 


